
Lakeville  Fire  Department
congratulates  Josh  McCarthy
on new position
“The Lakeville Fire Department would like to congratulate Josh
McCarthy on his new position!

Josh has been hired as a full-time Police and Fire Dispatcher
for the Town of Lakeville.

Josh was hired by the Lakeville Fire Department back in March
of 2019 as an on-call firefighter/EMT. He has also served the
Department as a temporary full-time firefighter, augmenting
staffing during the pandemic and covering for firefighters on
extended leave.

The Fire Department has dealt with our share of challenges
over the last few years. Josh has been there to help us
through them; he has been a pleasure to be around and a good
friend to us all.

We wish him the best of luck and continued success in this
next chapter of public service!

Please  join  us  in  thanking  and  congratulating  Josh!”  -
Lakeville, MA Fire Department.
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